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I am grateful for today’s decision by the U.S. Supreme court that prevents the termination of the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program. As I have said in solidarity and communion 
with my brother bishops united with the Holy See, to deport people who came to our country as 
children and who no longer speak the language or understand the culture of where they were born 
would be cruel and unjust.  It is time for Congress to act responsibly in a bi-partisan manner to work 
with the President on comprehensive immigration reform to protect families vulnerable to separation, 
to maintain firm borders for national security, and to provide for the peaceful flourishing for the 
economic and common good of our society.
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